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From: Sue Anderson <4mysuzieann@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2018 9:36 AM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: House Bill 4029

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

To Committee Staff, 

I am writing this email to oppose  Bill 4029 from passing.  I have been a long time resident (over 15 years) of 
the RiverRim Community, and serving as Chairperson of our Commom Areas for almost as long.  I was part of 
the public committee for the Bend Parks & Recreation meetings and saw an opportunity for all to connect our 
trail system in a pro-active way.  RiverRim  was part of that connection as we already have a trail system 
through our Meadow  and community.  We now have a new community being developed behind us (RiverVale) 
which will allow us to access the planned trail to the Bridge.  Joint efforts have been discussed by both Parks & 
Rec and RiverVale for us RiverRim, to benefit with this connection.  Our community has a Public Overlay on 
our trails which is already being used and enjoyed by our homeowners and others.  To have the opportunity to 
extend this enjoyment is a very positive move.  Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Suzanne Anderson  


